
 

       CONGRESSIONAL BUDGET OFFICE 
                          COST ESTIMATE 

September 25, 2009 
 

 

H. Con. Res. 138 
A concurrent resolution recognizing the 40th anniversary of the 

George Bush Intercontinental Airport in Houston, Texas  
 

As ordered reported by the Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure 
 on September 24, 2009 

 
 
H. Con. Res. 138 would provide Congressional recognition of the 40th anniversary of the 
George Bush Intercontinental Airport. The legislation also would congratulate local 
officials for their work in air transportation services. Adopting H. Con. Res. 138 would 
result in no cost to the federal government. 
 
The CBO staff contact for this estimate is Matthew Pickford. The estimate was approved 
by Theresa Gullo, Deputy Assistant Director for Budget Analysis. 
 


